


On Tue, May 30, 2023 at 8:10 PM Jacquelyn Gillis <Jacquelyn.Gillis@vaughan.ca> wrote:

Good evening Jean-Franҫois,

Thank you for presenting at tonight’s Committee of the Whole (PM). If you could
kindly share with me the presentation materials you shared, I can incorporate them
as a part of our public record.

Best,
Jacquelyn

Jacquelyn Gillis, MPPAL, Pg.D.
Council/Committee Administrator
(905) 832-8585, ext. 8466 | Jacquelyn.gillis@vaughan.ca
City of Vaughan l Office of the City Clerk

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the
attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or
have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and
permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s).
Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone
other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.














